
Join us to make a difference 

For further information or to apply email: consumerparticipation@nh.org.au                 

Do you enjoy working with others and have a passion for improving 
the patient experience in health care?

Northern Health is looking for two community members to participate on 
the Preventing Delirium & Managing Cognitive Impairment 

subcommittee. 

Your valuable contribution will help us with our work to prevent delirium 
in hospital. We welcome people from diverse backgrounds.   

Please talk with us if you are interested and can:
• share experiences of being a patient or carer in the health service
• share ideas, listen and be objective in meetings. 

Medical knowledge is not required  
Orientation will be provided

Our staff will support you to join a one hour monthly meeting online to 
participate from the comfort of your own home.

To find out how you can get involved
please visit: www.nh.org.au/support-
us/consumer-community-participation 
Or scan the code below:

Delirium is a sudden, temporary confusion that affects thinking and 
attention — often triggered by illness, surgery, or medication. 


